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From: John Rowe [mailto:jrowe@buellconsulting.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 4:02 PM 
To: Lacock Fletcher 
Cc: Fisher Vicki 
Subject: RE: Arrowhead Tower Conditional Use Permit 
 
 
Verizon Wireless requests that the Rezoning application be withdrawn at this time  
and, further, does not wish to appeal the current Planning Commission decision on  
the CUP application.  
 
My plan is to deliver a more formal letter about these applications. Nevertheless, 
this should be enough for you to take the Rezoning matter off the City Council  
agendas. If not let me know. 
 
John Rowe 
Buell Consulting, Inc. 
303-220-9100 Office 
303-618-4615 Cell Phone 
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